
Town of Leeds 
 

 
 

January 11, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
RE: Mayor Resignation 
 
 
 
To the citizens of Leeds and Leeds Town Council, 

 

With life’s ever changing experiences, every person has decisions to formulate. At this time I find it 

necessary to deliver my resignation from the office of Mayor for the Town of Leeds. I have struggled with 

this decision. I find it disconcerting with the need to present this acknowledgment, however with certain 

personal conditions I find it to be essential.  

This action will become effective on February 13, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. This will accommodate a period of 

time to make necessary steps to fill this position with the least amount of impact to the continuity of this 

office.  

It has been an honor to serve the citizens of Leeds. I have had a great opportunity to expand my own 

understanding of government. I will continue to be an advocate of responsible government in society. I 

have and will continue to promote people’s Constitutional rights, personal liberties, and the orderly rule of 

law. 

I want to be supportive and engage myself in future events, programs, or activities that time and resources 

afford me the opportunity.  

 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

 

________________________________________________ 

Alan Roberts, Mayor 


